DISTRICT COUNCILLOR REPORT

I stayed behind after the last WODC meeting on October 19th, to attend a Cost-of-Living briefing.
The officials explained how WODC are hoping to help families struggling with the cost of living.
This included a special fund to support local organisations with costs like heat and light if they are offering extra lunches etc for residents. I sent both Kate Carter-Windle and Lynne Shepherd the details.

Subsequently I picked up a bundle of handy WODC leaflets with useful contact details for various organisations. Diane at the shop was happy to display them, and I publicised their availability on Facebook and through posters.

One of the WODC officials has been in touch with Kate and Lynne to clarify details of the four sessions each week.


